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15th November 2018



Dear Parents and Students



Year 13 Examinations and Study Leave

We are writing to confirm arrangements for examinations and study leave in the coming months. 

Year 13 Mock Examinations will take place at Beverley Grammar School from Monday 7th to Friday 18th January 2019. During this time no lessons will be taught at either site but teachers will be available in their classrooms during scheduled lesson time should students require support. Study facilities will also be available at both sites. Lessons will recommence on Monday 21st January 2019. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the external Year 13 examinations in the summer, study leave will begin on Friday 17th May. For the week beginning Monday 20th May teachers will be available in their classrooms should students require support and from Monday 3rd June 2019 they will be contactable by email or through the 6th form office. 

Full details of the timings and arrangements for the mock examinations and the external examinations will be available in due course; if you have any further questions please contact either 6th form office.

Yours sincerely, 


Rosie Field				Clare Gardiner 	
Director of 6th Form 			Head of 6th Form 
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